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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Lauren Brewer <lauren.a.brewer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 10:03 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Larry Cochran; Harvey Mendoza; Le, Teena, Env. Health
Subject: Re: 94th and International Low Income Residential Development

Hello Jerry, 
 
I'm following up on this.  Can you let me know the status?  Our contractor is scheduled to start soil remediation 
approx. January 14th. 
 
Thank you, 
Lauren 
 
On Mon, Dec 28, 2015 at 12:09 PM, Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> wrote: 
Lauren, 
 
Thank you for submitting the application.  We did receive two reports for this site from Jim Gribi.  We will 
review the reports and application and should get back to you within the next few days.  If the site is accepted 
into our Voluntary Remedial Action Program, we will open a case administratively, send notifications to the 
state agencies, and send back a site-specific agreement with a case number for signature. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
 
________________________________________ 
From: Lauren Brewer [lauren.a.brewer@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 9:14 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Larry Cochran; Harvey Mendoza 
Subject: 94th and International Low Income Residential Development 
 
Hello Jerry, 
 
I've attached the signed Request for Voluntary Remedial Action Agreement for this project.  I believe our 
consultant, Michael Kara, already sent you copies of the soils investigation reports. 
 
Please let us know next steps. 
 
Thank you, 
Lauren Brewer 
510-734-4412 
 
-- 
Lauren Brewer 
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lauren.a.brewer@gmail.com<mailto:lauren.a.brewer@gmail.com> 
http://styleseer.blogspot.com 

 
 
 
--  
Lauren Brewer 
lauren.a.brewer@gmail.com 
http://styleseer.blogspot.com 


